
From the Desk of 

W. Scott Lawrance, 
Ed.D., RCC 

To whom it may concern: 

I have been following the case of Mr. Leonard Peltier for 
many years, since his extradition from Canada. Along with 
many others, I believe that there was a significant 
miscarriage of justice in this case on a number of counts. 
Mr. Peltier is now an older man with serious health concerns. 
He deserves to be freed to spend the remainder of his life in 
freedom, with his family. 

Accordingly, I heartily endorse Clr. Ben Isitt's August 25, 
2016 motion Advocacy for Clemency for Leonard Peltier. 

Sincerely, Scott Lawrance 

108-1418 Newport Avenue 
Victoria, B.C. V8S 5E9 
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